July 19, 2022

From:
Historic District & Historic Properties Commission
To:

Nancy Eldridge, Town Clerk

The July 19, 2022 Zoom meeting of the Historic District & Historic Properties Commission

has been cancelled. The next regular scheduled Zoom meeting will be Tuesday, August 19,
2022.

Carole Romano, Chairman

HD&HPC



